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 Parents and Alumni of the Alpha Sigma Chapter, 
 

Hello! My name is Franklin LeVine and I am the Master of the Alpha Sigma Chapter of Alpha Epsilon 
Pi at Arizona State University. As a Brotherhood, we are focused on growing the organization, expanding our 
Greek relations, and giving the best possible college experience to Jewish men at ASU. We are active and invo
lved in the campus Jewish community and continue to build on our relationships on campus.  
 

We are thrilled to have had a fantastic start to the semester and felt that it would be appropriate to 
provide our chapter’s alumni and family with an update on how we’re doing, where we’re at, and where we’re 
headed as we reach a midway point through the Fall semester. 
 

Taking a Glance in the Rear-View Mirror: Spring & Summer 2022 Recap 
 

With the first active, back-to-action spring semester since the pandemic, the Brothers maximized the 
beginning of 2022 in the best possible way. This included countless Brotherhood events, social functions, 
executing a successful philanthropy supporting Mothers Against Drunk Driving (MADD) that raised over 
$6,000, claiming first place in Alpha Omicron Pi’s philanthropy, and returning to Las Vegas for our annual 
Spring formal at Caesars Palace. 
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Academics continue to be a 
top priority for our Brothers; 44% of 
our chapter made the Dean’s List last 
spring, ranking us in the top 5 out of 
27 ASU fraternities by GPA. 
Congrats to the following on their 
outstanding academic achievements 
in the classroom: Brett Barish, Jack 
Camp, Ilan Chmelnik, Spencer 
Collins, Nate Eisenberg, Alex 
Feinman, Zach Goffin, AJ 
Greenberg, Ryan Greenwood, Kevin 
Jackrel, Tyler Kats, Avery Klatsky, 
Franklin LeVine, Remy Mastey, 
Brendan Moffitt, Daniel Oesterle, 
Max Potruch, Max Prushan, Logan 
Pugliese, Zach Rosenblum, Matthew 
Schwartz, Jacob Teper, and Ben 
Yaker.  
 

We had 14 Brothers travel 
together on ASU Hillel’s annual 
Birthright trip to Israel this past 
summer. Making the important trip 
to our holy land and connecting with 
our Jewish heritage is a vital facet of 
being leaders in the Jewish 
community, and we are very glad 
that so many of our Brothers made 
— and will continue to go on — the 
journey.  
 

Many of our Brothers spent their summers working, volunteering, or giving back to the community 
during their time on break: 
 

• Scribe Brett Barish — Marketing & Sales Intern, Disability Sports Australia 
• Brother Tyler Baum — Assistant Basketball Coach, Deerfield High School 
• Brother Daniel Bratslavsky — Sponsorship Scout, SponsorUnited 
• Brother Jack Camp  — Financial Services Intern, M.S. Howells & Co. 
• IFC Representative Nate Eisenberg — Intern, The Wasserstrom Company 
• Brother Alex Feinman — Intern, Alex Brown 
• Brother Zach Goffin — Camp Counselor, Camp Ramah 
• Pledge Master Samuel Goldfried — Procurement Agent, Boeing 
• NIB Ambassador Michael Gralnick — Camp Counselor, All-Star Athletics 
• Brother Kevin Jackrel — Executive Accountant, Market Value Inc. 
• Exchequer Avery Klatsky — Personal Financial Planning Intern, SFMG Wealth Advisors 
• Master Frank LeVine — Project Controls, Honeywell 
• Brother Remy Mastey — Editorial Intern, National Hockey League (NHL) 
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• Lieutenant Master Brendan Moffitt — Associate, Eventus Advisory Group 
• Sentinel Daniel Oesterle — Intern, Technion (Israel Institute of Technology) & Rambam Hospital 
• Brother Max Potruch — Summer Associate, United Airlines 
• Rush Chair Max Prushan — Intern, The Brand Amp 
• Brother Zach Rosenblum — Financial Planning & Analysis Intern, Addison Group 
• Brother Matthew Schwartz — Supply Chain Intern, Albertsons 

 
The Main Course: What We’ve Got Cooking in Fall 2022 

 
 As it sits currently, the chapter is composed of 50 active Brothers from 14 states; we are elated to 
announce our largest new member class this semester, with over 25 potential Brothers in our recently inducted 
Nu class. We look forward to welcoming them into the Brotherhood upon their initiation and breaking the 70+ 
member threshold that has yet to be breached since our chapter’s re-colonization on campus back in 2016. 
 
 In addition to Brotherhood events, we 
hosted a philanthropy this Thursday for Sharsheret, 
a non-profit organization dedicated to supporting 
Jewish women diagnosed with breast and ovarian 
cancers, raising over $3,000. If you would like to 
donate, please contact our Vice President of 
Finance, Avery Klatsky, at 
aepiasu.exchequer@gmail.com. 
 
 Next week on Wednesday, October 19, we 
are grateful that Alpha Epsilon Pi alum Marc 
Wichansky (Arizona State, 1992) is opening up his 
home in Paradise Valley to the chapter and any 
local Alpha Sigma chapter alumni for a happy 
hour. If you are willing and able to attend, we 
would love to connect and meet with you (please 
email Marc at wojoaz09@gmail.com). Thank you 
very much to Marc and the handful of other alumni 
for all of your outreach to the chapter over the past 
couple of semesters. We are honored and proud to 
follow your footsteps as our undergraduate 
Brothers develop into leaders in the Jewish 
community at the largest public university in the 
nation. 
 
 We are also looking forward to hosting 
parents and family during Family Weekend in early 
November, where ASU will face UCLA at Sun 
Devil Stadium. More details on a weekend itinerary 
will be provided later in the month.  

 
 
 



  5 
 

Winter Grad SZN: Our Future Sun Devil Alumni! 
 

There are four Brothers that will be graduating this semester in December, all with Honors distinctions 
(tentatively!). 

 
 
Brother Spencer J. Collins 
• Hometown: Gilbert, Arizona 
• Pledge Class:  Eta (Fall 2019)  
• Honors: Summa Cum Laude 
• Degree(s): Biomedical Science (B.S.) & Chemistry (minor) 
   from the College of Liberal Arts and Sciences 
• Served On: Judicial Board, Good & Welfare Committee 
• Involvement: ASU EMS, J-Health 
• Post ASU: Plans to attend medical school 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Brother Mason R. Klain 

• Hometown: Carmel, Indiana 
• Pledge Class: Eta (Fall 2019) 
• Honors: Cum Laude 
• Degree(s):  Urban Planning (BSP) from the W.P. Carey  

  School of Business 
• Served As: Sentinel 
• Post ASU: Real Estate Broker at ALO Property Group 

  in Indianapolis, Indiana 
 

 
 
 
Exchequer Avery J. Klatsky 
• Hometown: Dallas, Texas 
• Pledge Class: Eta (Fall 2019) 
• Honors: Magna Cum Laude 
• Degree(s):  Finance (B.S.) & Financial Planning 
   (B.A.) from the W.P. Carey School 
   of Business 
• Served As: Exchequer, Pledge Master 
• Involvement: Hillel, Chabad, The State Press, Financial Planning 
   Student Association 
• Post ASU:  Financial Planning Analyst at SFMG Wealth 
   Advisors in Plano, Texas 
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Brother Matthew R. Schwartz 

• Hometown:  Santa Clarita, California 
• Pledge Class: Theta (Spring 2020) 
• Honors: Magna Cum Laude 
• Degree(s): Supply Chain Management (B.S.) & Real 

  Estate (Minor) from the W.P. Carey School 
  of Business 

• Involvement: Hillel, Chabad, Supply Chain Management 
  Association (SCMA) 

• Post ASU: Seeking a role in SCM or 
  Commercial/Industrial Real Estate 

 
 Thank you so much to Brothers Collins, Klain, Klatsky, and 
Schwartz for all of the contributions you have made to the chapter 
throughout your time at ASU; we know you will make us proud and 
continue to do great things in the future! Congratulations on your (soon-to-be) graduation! 
 

Our Leadership Group: The Fall 2022 Executive Board 
 
Master:  Franklin D. LeVine, Senior, Finance & Business Sustainability 
Lieutenant Master:  Brendan L. Moffitt, Senior, Business Data Analytics 
Scribe:   Brett P. Barish, Junior, Sports Business & Professional Sales 
Exchequer:  Avery J. Klatsky, Senior, Finance & Financial Planning 
Sentinel:  Daniel A. Oesterle, Sophomore, Biomedical Science 
Rush Chair:  Maxwell D. Prushan, Senior, Sports Business & Marketing 
Pledge Master: Samuel R. Goldfried, Senior, Supply Chain Management 
Brother-at-Large: Samuel B. Cooper, Sophomore, Mechanical Engineering 
NIB Ambassador: Michael J. Gralnick, Sophomore, Political Science 
IFC Representative: Nathaniel L. Eisenberg, Sophomore, Business Sustainability & Business Data Analytics 
IFC Representative: Logan P. Pugliese, Sophomore, Mathematics & Economics 
 
 We hope that this semester’s newsletter has provided a glimpse into our chapter’s progress and 
successes since the beginning of 2022; I am excited to see the first and second year Brothers grow and fulfill 
roles as chapter leaders. We are very much looking forward to the rest of the semester and heading into 2023 
stronger and better than ever. EΣΠONΔA! 
 
Fraternally, 
Master Franklin D. LeVine 

 
 
 

“No one could tell me where my soul might be; 
I searched for G-d, but he eluded me. 

I sought my Brother out and found all three.” 
— Howard Crosby 


